
 

 
 
 
 
June 2, 2022                 
 
 

TO: All Responsive and Responsible Offerors  
 
Through the Qualification Based Selection process identified in Idaho Code 67-2320, 
based on our selection process and the final ranking, we intend to enter into 
negotiations with Miller Stauffer Architects for Contract FM22212 for the Powell 
Maintenance Building Replacement – Architect as Lead Design Services.     
 
Note: This is not a contract award. This is a Notice of Intent to Negotiate only.   
 
Please contact me if you have any questions, 
 
We thank you for your participation and interest to work with the Idaho Department of 
Transportation and hope that you will consider future opportunities.  

 
 
 
 
Megan Vaudrin  
Facility Management Contracting Officer 
Idaho Transportation Department  
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